
It has been a privilege and an honor to serve on Capitola City Council for the last four 
years. During my term we, as a city have achieved many successes. One of the greater 
ones being the re-opening of the Capitola Municipal Wharf after the devastating storms 
of 2023. That year was also the year I held the Mayoral position. In the wake of the 
storms, I supported the City when we hosted major visits from Supervisor Friend, 
Senator Laird, Congressman Panetta, Governor Newsom and even the President of the 
United States. I toured the damages of the village with President Biden and FEMA to 
help gain visibility for our community. I want to continue my service and dedication to 
Capitola. I aspire to remain community oriented and accessible. I dream to see projects 
like the Rispin Park, the wharf and street safety come to fruition. Our city is small, but 
beautiful and mighty which continues to ring true. I value the support of Capitola voters 
and hope that I can continue to thrive in a leadership position for our special and 
beloved city. 


